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MEMORANDUM

To: Big Six Towers Residents

From: Management

Date: November 5, 2024

Re: Rental Generator & Engine #6 Testing

Dear Residents,

Management would like to notify you that on Wednesday, November 6', 2024 a team will
be on site to begin disconnecting the rental generator located outside of the Power Plant.
This step is necessary to facilitate the planned use of Engine #6, which we anticipate
bringing into operation on Thursday, November 7", 2024. Engine #6 has recently
undergone repairs, and we aim to run it continuously to assess its reliability and
performance. Given the cooler season coming up, we are preparing to phase out the rental
generator, provided that Engine #6 operates as expected. There is a possibility of a brief
power outage if Engine #6 was to fail and would like everyone to be prepared however we
do not anticipate any issues.

Please note that if Engine #6 encounters issues shortly after being put into use, we may
need to retain the rental generator as a standby backup.

As always, we would like to remind everyone of the necessity of checking your medical
back up equipment, if this pertains to you. Please make sure that your equipment is properly
working and charged on a periodic basis.

A one call message will be sent out right before we are ready to turn Engine #6 on.

Thank you all for your continued cooperation.

Approved by Big Six Inc.
Signature:



